
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

What’s Coming Up at CES! 

Theme for the Week of 

11/18: Pilgrims/Thanksgiving 

Specials for the Week 

Monday: Chapel with ms. 

Margy 

Tuesday: Music practice 

for Thanksgiving program 

with Ms. Margy 

Wednesday: Art wth 

Ms.Kim 

Thursday: Finance with 

Ms. Carol 
 

Next Week at CES 

11/29 – Family Night 

Looking Ahead 

11/26: Thanksgiving 

Program & Feast 

11/27 & 11/28: NO 

SCHOOL – Happy 

Thanksgiving 

12/2: Spirit Day 

12/19: CES Christmas 

Program 

Picture of the Week 

 

 

 

 

Verse of the Day: For Christ suffered once for sins…to bring 

you to God.” 1 Peter 3:18 

  

 

 

News From The Cub’s Den – Week of 11/11 

 

School Announcements & Reminders 

1. The next Family Night with Pharos presenting is Tuesday, 

11/19 at 5:30 in the Fellowship Hall with Pharos presenting 

a talk on managing temper tantrums in the home with 

choices and consequences to help develop self control. The 

meal provided by our board this month is from Mama’s 

Pizza.  Child care is provided after the meal. An RSVP was 

sent home Wednesday.  Please send it back to school as soon 

as possible.  

2. Parents and family members are invited to the 2nd annual 

Thanksgiving program at CES on Tuesday, 11/26 at 

11:00 in the Fellowship Hall.  We will have a sign up sheet 

on Class Dojo to bring in needed items for the meal.  CES 

kids will perform a short skit with songs on stage in the 

Fellowship hall followed by the meal. An RSVP will be sent 

home soon so we can prepare enough food for all in 

attendance.  Please be sure send it back to school as soon as 

possible.  Thank you.  

3. CES will be closed Wednesday and Thursday, 11/27 & 

11/28 for the Thanksgiving holidays.  School will resume 

Monday, 12/2.We hope you have a wonderful time of 

gathering with your families and focus on all we have to be 

thankful for.  

4. The weather is turning colder.  Please bring in a warm 

change of clothes to switchout for the upcoming winter 

season and make sure you child has a coat or jacket for 

recess.  

5. Please send your child to bed early enough for them to get a 

sufficient night sleep.  Some CES Cubs seem tired during 

preschool.  We have a busy and full schedule each day and 

want our students to be ready and equipped for all of the fun 

activities planned for including working on the Abeka 

curriculum which requires their full attention.  Rest is 

important for success in life. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

6. The next Spirit Day is Tuesday, 12/3. Please send your 

child to school in their school T-shirt to promote school 

spirit.  Long sleeves underneath might be a good idea.   

 


